
 

MINUTES OF MEETING ON 4-19-16 

 

TOWN OF MONTVERDE 

CEMETERY COMMITTEE 

Tuesday, April 19, 2016   -   1:30PM 

 

 

Attendees: 

Michele Wells 

Rusty Meyer 

Ginny Kontny 

Graham Wells, Town Clerk 

 

The Cemetery Committee met at Town Hall on Tuesday, April 19, 2016 at 

1:30P.M. 

 

Graham Wells attended our meeting with clarifications, maps and 

suggestions: 

• CLARIFICATIONS 

 

• Clarified that no reservations for cemetery plots are allowed. 

• Specific plots are assigned for cremations. 

 

• MAPS 

• We went over lists of reserved plots and where some of these plots are 

located on map. 

 

• SUGGESTIONS  

1. Go over Rules and Regulations to clarify and make suggestions to        

update. 

2. Try and contact residents that have been in the town for years and 

may know some of the people whose letters were returned as          

non-deliverable. 

a) Rusty is a good source of researching this as she has lived in 

Montverde for over 20 years and knows many of the longtime 

residents i.e.  David Harden who lives down the street from her.  

b) Another good resource is Terry Burden our Town Public Works 

Director. 
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• We discussed memorials for veterans ie. flags on graves for special 

veterans holidays. 

a) Rusty contacted different veterans organizations and they all 

told her that there are no rules for size of flags placed on 

gravestones. 

• Rusty stated that the Visioning Committee wants to do something for 

“living” veterans and we would like to do something for “deceased” 

veterans.  Rusty’s suggestion was that we work together with the 

Visioning Committee and it was decided we would attend their next 

meeting. 

• We shelved going over the rules, regulations and ordinances until our 

next meeting. 

• Meeting adjourned by Ginny Kontny and seconded by Rusty Meyer. 

 

 

 


